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Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – March 2008  
 
 
 

 
Review of School Organisation Plan 
 
The Select Committee has completed its evidence gathering having taken 
information about the future house developments and the initial BSF consultation 
findings. 
 
The Committee will meet on Thursday, 28th February to determine its views and 
recommendations. 
 
The Committee will report to Cabinet on 24 April. 
 
 
 
 
 


